
  Bourne Westfield Primary Academy 
School Council Meeting 25.01.23 

(1 representative from each class please (yr 1 and 2 may have both present) 
REPEATED MESSAGE 

Mrs Pinchin opened the meeting by reminding all the classes to collect fruit on a Friday 

afternoon.  This worked well on the last day of term, however last week, very little fruit was 

available for families at the end of the day and a huge amount was binned by the cleaners 

later. 

COULD ALL SCHOOL COUNCIL REPRESENTATIVES PLEASE TAKE THEIR LEFTOVER FRUIT TO 

THE REGISTER COLLECTION AREA AROUND 2.30 P.M.  ON A FRIDAY AFTERNOON.  

 YEAR 6 REPRESENTATIVES WILL COLLECT RECEPTION CLASSES FRUIT AND THEN MRS 

PINCHIN WILL HELP THEM TO PLACE ALL THE FRUIT OUTSIDE ON THE WALL FOR FAMILIES. 

This is such a good use of the leftover fruit and families will soon get used to looking ! 

(Mrs Pinchin will also arrange for other Year 6’s to collect the nursery fruit too) 

OPAL UPDATE 

Many classes had recorded things they would like to see in Opal.  It was decided that this 

has been a huge success and the children were very enthusiastic in reading out the items 

they were already enjoying and many suggestions for improvements. 

These included: go karts, more wheeled trolleys, a big tent, a colouring station, more tyres, 

dinosaur area, prams, barbie and unicorn station, hool a hoops, an insect hotel, mini farm… 

and so so many more!   

Mrs Pinchin will attach a master sheet of Feedback Forms to copy is necessary –  

BUT 

Any class sheets or slips will be fine – it doesn’t have to be the Opal ones! 

 

SCHOOL LUNCHES 

Where has the Garlic Bread gone?  And… 

 Bring back the pepperoni! 

School council to write to the school kitchen staff and ask if these things can available 

sometimes! 

COMING SOON… 

MORE DETAILS SOON ABOUT THE OBSTACLE COURSE…IT WILL RAISE FUNDS FOR DON’T 

LOSE HOPE (IN THE BETTER WEATHER) 

NEXT MEETING WILL BE ON Wednesday 8TH February, at 2.30 p.m. 

 


